NOTICE OF HEARING
HOUSING AUTHORITY AGENCY AND CAPITAL FUND PLAN
DRAFT AVAILABLE FOR REVIEW

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Housing Authority of St. Louis Park (HA) has
updated its Capital Fund Five Year Action Plan 2024 - 2028, Five Year Agency Plan 2025 —
2029 and 2025 Annual Plan. The HA Board of Commissioners will hold a public hearing
on the Plans Wednesday, October 9, 2024 at 5 p.m. at City Hall, 5005 Minnetonka
Boulevard, St. Louis Park, MN 554016. A copy of the draft plans are available for review
by the public at the Housing Authority office at city hall and on the city’s website,
stlouisparkmn.gov.

Members of the public who want to address the HA Board during the hearing
may attend the meeting in person. If you cannot attend in person, written or emailed
comments will be accepted and must be received by 3:30 p.m. the day of the meeting.
Written comments may be submitted to the city via U.S. mail or via email to
molson@stlouisparkmn.gov. Written comments received by the HA before the agenda
packet is produced and distributed will be included as attachments to the staff report.
All comments received after that will be given to the HA board at the beginning of the
meeting and entered into the public record.

Auxiliary aids for individuals with disabilities are available upon request. To make
arrangements, please call 952.924.2575 at least 96 hours in advance of meeting.

If you have questions, contact Marney Olson at 952.924.2196

MELISSA KENNEDY
CITY CLERK
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